
 

View current license information at: Floridahealthfinder.gov LICENSE #:  921  

 CERTIFICATE#:  1348 

 

 State of Florida 
 AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION 
 DIVISION OF HEALTH QUALITY ASSURANCE 
 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  04/11/2018   

                                                                              

EXPIRATION DATE:  04/10/2020  Deputy Secretary, Division of Health Quality Assurance 

Abortion Clinic 

Licensed 
 

This is to confirm that Planned Parenthood Of South Florida And The Treasure Coast Inc has complied with the rules and regulations 

adopted by the State of Florida, Agency for Health Care Administration, and authorized in Chapter 390, Florida Statutes, and is 

authorized to operate the following: 

 

PLANNED PARENTHOOD OF SOUTH EAST AND NORTH FLORIDA 

10111 Forest Hill Blvd, Suite 340 

Wellington, FL  33414 

PALM BEACH COUNTY 

 

 
Authorized Procedures:  

First & Second Trimester Only



 

 

 

 

 

RICK SCOTT 

GOVERNOR  

 

JUSTIN M. SENIOR 

SECRETARY 

 

 

  

Facebook .com /AHCAFlor ida  

Youtube.com /AHCAFlor ida  

Twi t te r . com /AHCA_FL 

S l ideShare.net /AHCAFlor ida  

 

2727 Mahan Dr ive    MS#31 

Ta l lahassee,  FL  32308 

AHCA.MyFlor ida .com  

 

January 25, 2018 

 
Lillian A Tamayo, Administrator File Number: 13960131 

Planned Parenthood Of South East And North 

Florida 

License Number: 921 

2300 N Florida Mango Rd 

West Palm Beach, FL  33409 

Provider Type: Abortion Clinic 

 
RE: 10111 Forest Hill Blvd, Suite 340, Wellington 

 

Dear Administrator: 

 

The enclosed Abortion Clinic license with license number 921 and certificate number 1348 is issued for 

the above provider effective April 11, 2018 through April 10, 2020.  The license is being issued for: 

approval of the renewal application. 

 

Review your certificate thoroughly to ensure that all information is correct and consistent with your 

records.  If errors are noted, please contact the Hospital And Outpatient Services Unit. 

 

Please take a short customer satisfaction survey on our website at ahca.myflorida.com/survey/ to let us 

know how we can serve you better.  Additional licensure information can be found at 

http://ahca.myflorida.com/hospital-outpatient. 

 

If we may be of further assistance, please contact me by phone at 850-412-4364 or by email at 

Mark.Hajdukiewicz@ahca.myflorida.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mark Hajdukiewicz 

 

Hospital And Outpatient Services Unit 

Division of Health Quality Assurance 

 

 
       


